CASTLEFORD SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 417
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
REGULAR MEETING
DECEMBER 19, 2018
Chairman Charlene Davis called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Trustees present were:
Charlene Davis Todd Wells
Rae Ann Bower Kim Taylor
Jason Nunes
Superintendent Lyle Bayley, Assistant Principal Dena Allred, and Dean of Students Tim Rohr were also present.
SUCCESS STORIES- Steven Rodriguez and his wife welcomed a baby girl as well as AW and Josie Wells welcomed a
baby boy. The Stem graham cracker houses were a success. Christmas music and jazz band program went well

and was well attended. The staff party was well attended and enjoyed.

CONSENT AGENDA- Vice Chairman Rae Ann Bower moved to accept the Consent Agenda as written. Todd Wells
seconded.

-November 19, 2018 Minutes
-The Monthly Bill List

-Salaries Review List
-Skyward Budget 2018-19

Motion carried.

PUBLIC COMMENT- Brian Lowry, Rick Rodgers, Steven Rodriguez, Ken Mencl, Johnnie Zimmers, Rachel Puschel and
Aw Wells.

CORRESPONDENCE- Letter from DEQ

MAINTENANCE- Discussion

TRANSPORTATION- Discussion

NEW BUSINESS

GRADE 3 CROWDING- Allix Schlund will be hired as a long-term sub to help with the 38 students.

JR HIGH FOOTBALL HIRE- Todd Wells moved to hire Wayne Taylor as the Jr High Football coach. Jason Nunes
seconded. Motion carried.

FINALS SCHEDULE- Advisory committee provided input on the schedule



VARSITY FOOTBALL STIPENDS- Tabled for additional information
GYM BANNER- Discussion

SCHOOL MASCOT IMAGE- Discussion

JR HIGH CONFERENCE CHANGE- Discussion

POLICY UPDATES- Todd Wells moved to adopt the policies #2425, #3280, #3281, #3295, #3295P, #3300, #5120,
#5265 and #4600P with the blank filled in with Castleford. Vice Chairman Rae Ann Bower seconded. Motion
carried.

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL REPORT- Assistant Principal Dena Allred showed a video of STEM with heart and houses.
K-3 reading scores are up.

DEAN OF STUDENTS- Dean of Students Tim Rohr had SBO send Christmas cards to schools. Possibility of a winter
spirit week. Attendance letters and credits will be sent according to policy-students have the option of writing an
appeal letter.

SUPERINTENDENT REPORT- Superintendent Lyle Bayley discussed the recent superintendent meeting. CSI and ISU
teacher degree possibilities. Half of all the teacher openings were filled with alternative certificate people.

TRUSTEE COMMENTS- January 23, 2019 will be the next regular meeting date. Falls sports awards possibly
combine with food.

There being no further business, Vice Chairman Rae Ann Bower moved to adjourn the meeting at 9:06 p.m. Todd
Wells seconded. Motion carried.
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